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Dear Member, 

Thank you for being a member of Trilogy Health Insurance BadgerCare Plus program.  Our goal 

is your overall health and wellbeing.  The BadgerCare Plus program covers health care services 

such as checkups, shots (immunizations), prenatal care, wellness doctor visits; emergency 

department visits; hospital care; maternity and newborn care; mental health, behavioral health, 

and substance abuse treatment; rehabilitation services and devices; lab visits and x-ray services 

and vision care, like glasses. 

My Choice Wisconsin acquired Trilogy Health Insurance in the summer of 2019, but we did not 

change the name at that time.  There was no disruption or change to your BadgerCare Plus 

services because of the acquisition. 

My Choice Wisconsin supports a variety of programs including Family Care, Family Care 

Partnership, Medicaid SSI, and Medicare Dual Advantage programs in 55 counties throughout 

Wisconsin. 

We are sending you this letter to inform you that on June 1, 2021, Trilogy Health Insurance will 

formally change its name to My Choice Wisconsin Health Plan.  Once again, there will be no 

change or disruption to the BadgerCare Plus program you are enrolled in or to the high-quality 

service you currently receive.   

This is the new logo you will be seeing: 

 

 

 

You will receive more correspondence regarding this name change in the mail in the coming 

weeks.  If you would like to learn more about My Choice Wisconsin, you can visit our website at 

www.mychoicewi.org. 

Once again, we thank you for choosing us to be your Medicaid HMO.  We look forward to 

continuing our service to you in the future!  If you have any questions, please contact Customer 

Service at 855.530. 6790.  

Sincerely, 

 

Maria Ledger 

Chief Executive Officer 

My Choice Wisconsin 


